## CORRESPONDENCE - Geronimo Quitoriano



Fw: Letter of support: 525 E. Broadway DBA Bliss 525

Sophia Meng-Chhom to: Daisy Gomez, Pablo Rubio

Cc: Terese Torres

07/16/2013 02:39 PM

Hi,

Here's one for Bliss 525.

## Sophia Meng-Chhom

Financial Management Department City of Long Beach

Phone: (562) 570-6649

----- Forwarded by Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB on 07/16/2013 02:38 PM -----

From: LBBIZ

To: Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB@CLB,

Date: 07/16/2013 02:29 PM

Subject: Fw: Letter of support: 525 E. Broadway DBA Bliss 525

Sent by: Ashley Wiegelman

---- Forwarded by LBBIZ on 07/16/2013 02:29 PM -----



geronimo <gpolaroid@mac.com>
07/16/2013 01:53 PM

To lbbiz@longbeach.gov

CC

Subject Letter of support: 525 E. Broadway DBA Bliss 525

Dear City Council,

I would like to express my support of the Entertainment with Dancing permit for Bliss 525 at 525 E. Broadway. I have been a homeowner/resident at the Lafayette Condominiums for 10 years and find the restaurant/bar to be a great improvement over the previous restaurant located there. It is a bright, lively and upscale establishment that enhances the neighborhood.

As a Downtown resident I enjoy having entertainment, dining and shopping venues close to home. I do sometimes hear the music from Bliss 525 but do not consider it a nuisance but rather a part of the vibrant East Village Arts District.

Thank you for your kind consideration.

Best.

Geronimo Quitoriano